
 
 
Minutes of Public Hearing on Proposed Zoning Bylaws  January 30, 2018 
 
Attended: 
 
from the Planning Commission: 
Matt Tell, Chair, Staley McDermet, Patti Smith, Edie Mas, Bennett Grout, Don Sherefkin 
 
Zoning Administrator: Mary Sargent 
Public: Marcia Hamilton, Jean Boardman 
 
Matt opened the Public Hearing on the proposed Bylaws at 5:04. 
 
Matt reported that he had mailed copies of the Bylaws including maps to adjoining towns, 
Windham Regional Commission, and VT Department of Housing and Community 
Development, including relevant maps. There are extra copies of the maps available. 
 
This Hearing is principally to allow these parties to be able to come or send in any 
comments or questions. He has not received any through the Commission’s email. He asked 
Marcia, and then Jean when she arrived if they had any questions or comments. They did 
not. 
 
A motion was made and seconded to recess the Hearing. All in favor.  
 
Meeting recessed at 5:15, so Planning Commission could hold its Special Meeting. 
Public Hearing was reopened at 5:30. There being no further comments, it was adjourned 
at 5:35. 
 
 
 

Submitted by 
 
 

Edie Mas 


